
  

 

Dear parent or guardian, 
 
School Immunisation Program - COVID Vaccination Information 
 
Moreton Bay Regional Council will visit Caboolture State High School on Friday 22nd 
October 2021 to provide Gardasil (Human Papillomavirus) and Boostrix (Diphtheria, 
Tetanus and Pertussis) vaccines for year 7 students.  These vaccines will only be 
provided to students with a completed School Immunisation Program consent form 
signed by the parent or guardian.  
 
As a minimum 7-day interval is advised between administration of a COVID-19 vaccine 
and any other vaccine, including influenza vaccine, Moreton Bay Regional Council is 
seeking your assistance to identify any students who will no longer be eligible to receive 
their scheduled vaccinations at the school clinic on 22 October 2021. 
 
If your child has had a COVID vaccine in the last 7 days or has an upcoming appointment 
please advise Moreton Bay Regional Council by email to  
immunisation@moretonbay.qld.gov.au including the following information: 
 

• Child’s name 
• Date of birth 
• Date of COVID vaccination; or 
• Date of appointment for COVID vaccination 

 
If your child is no longer eligible to receive the School Immunisation Program vaccines at 
school, you will be notified by email of alternative arrangements to receive the missed 
vaccine/s. 
 
If you require further information on Moreton Bay Regional Council’s School 
Immunisation Program, please do not hesitate to contact us on (07) 3205 0555. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Craig Manley 
Environmental Health Coordinator  
Customer Response Department 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
  
Phone: (07) 3205  0555 
Our Ref:  
Date: 13 October 2021 
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